
From: Ergun yurdagul <> 
Sent: 09 June 2022 15:04
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Ynt: 502-508 High Road N17

Dear Mrs Barrett,

It's a bit confusing for me as well. Please ignore my previous email that I sent today.

Mr Daniel provided me a copy of sub-lease agreement. Please see enclosed document. I

understand that he will take over the business on 25th June 2025.

Yours Sincerely,

E. Yurdagul

Gönderen: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>
Gönderildi: 6 Haziran 2022 Pazartesi 12:34
Kime: 'ist@live.co.uk' <>; ''
<>
Bilgi: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Konu: RE: 502-508 High Road N17

Dear Sirs,
Please provide a response to this matter. We are advised by the current leaseholder that they 
are still in occupation of the premises and that they wish to proceed with their application for a 
Premises licence for the venue.

Regards
Licensing Team

From: Barrett Daliah 
Sent: 30 May 2022 08:43
To: 'ist@live.co.uk' <>; '' <>
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
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Subject: 502-508 High Road N17

Dear Sirs,

Please advise the status of your occupancy for the premises. The current occupants have
indicated that they will be continuing with their application for the Premises Licence.

How will the premises be operated between you both on potentially two different premises
licence?

Regards
Licensing Team

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal
privilege and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is
addressed. Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator
at Haringey Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-
mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might
affect any computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the
responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted
for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from
external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.
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